Noo. 1-454/91=TW
ANDAMAN AND-NICOBAR BADMINISTRATION

SECIETARIAT

P

Port Blair,dated the Z2¥ Nov.,1994.

To

The Secretary,
Municipal Board,
Port Blair.

Sub :-= Construction of Nicobarese Guest House at
South Point,Port Blair - providing water
sugply connecticn regarding.

Sir,! »

Please refereto th the letter No.WS-23/D3/ND/
94/5143 datad 20.10.94 of the Executive Engineer,Port
31air North Division,A.P.¥.D addressed to the undez
signed and copy endorsed to you (copy enclosed) regar-
ding the above mentioned subject.

You are,requested to provide a 'T' connection
to the newly constructed Nibcobarese Guest House at
South Point,Port Blair at the earliest.

Yours faithfully,

P

Encl :A/A Diréccor (fribai Eelfare)

Copy to :i-

IS The Executive Engineer,A.P.w.D.P.B.N.D,Port
5lair with reference to his letter No.uS/23/ND/94/5143
dated 20.10.94. /

”

qé; Director (Tribal welfare)
. ge0ed /Wil et '%/ -
“Mmn

21/



